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P I N E W O O D  E L E M E N T A R Y  

11777 Pinewood Drive, Delta, British Columbia, V4E 3E9 

Phone:  604-590-3357   Fax: 604-597-4881     Website:  pw.deltasd.bc.ca 
 

 

 

 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FOR STUDENT PLACEMENT CONSIDERATION  

 

STUDENT NAME:      _______________________________________________________________ 
 

PRESENT GRADE:   __________    PRESENT TEACHER(S):  _________________________ 
 
The current classroom teacher knows and understands the learning needs of each student 

best in the school environment. They are responsible for the placement of students in the 
next year’s class. This is done in consultation with our Learning Support Team and other 
teachers who know the student well. It is a lengthy and thoughtful process that results in what 
the school believes to be the best possible placement for a student. Factors considered 
include, but are not limited to: academic progress, independence, work habits, friendships, 
personality characteristics, previous placements, maturity, supports required, and the need 

for continuity. If there are new or emerging social, emotional and/or medical needs to be 
kept in mind when considering next year’s classroom placement, please describe these 
below: (please attach additional page if needed) 
 

___________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 

SIGNATURE of Parent/Guardian: ______________________ Phone: _____________ Date: _________ 
 
Information on this form will be shared with the current and potential future teachers.  We do not 

accept requests to have, or to not have, specific teachers or classes.  Please understand that the 

information provided must be considered within the context of the whole school and will be factored 
in with what staff already know from working with a student and their family for the year.   

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY FRIDAY, May 31, 2024. 


